Wetherby Prep School Parents Association
Responsibilities of a Class Representative
The role of the Wetherby Prep School Parent Teacher Committee is to promote a spirit of community within the parent body and between the parents and the staff.  

Class Reps should be a point of contact amongst the class parents, fostering a sense of community and acting as a reference point for any matters that class parents may need advice on regarding Wetherby Prep.  It may be that some issues are more appropriately discussed directly with school, in which case the Rep should direct the parent to the relevant member of staff. 
Class Reps must remain neutral at all times between separated or divorced parents, no matter what their personal friendships or loyalties within the class. In such cases it is important to direct any contact to both parents unless otherwise directed by those parents.
Class Reps are representing their class parents on the Committee, but are also, to an extent, representing the school to their class parents and should remain fair and balanced at all times while in the role of Rep.
Class Reps should:

1. Send out a ‘welcome’ email at the beginning of the school year. It is also nice to do so at the beginning of each term.  Whenever a new boy joins the class, an email should be send out introducing yourself and welcoming that boy and his family on behalf of all your class parents
2. Organise a class parent gathering of one sort or another at least once a term
3. Attend WPSPTA meetings, bringing  to the attention of the Committee any relevant issues. It is helpful if any such issues are brought to the attention of the Secretary well in advance of the meeting so that the agenda can be co-ordinated. Reps must also report any relevant issues back to their classes following WPSTA meetings
4. Help to organise WPSPTA events as agreed in advance by the Committee. Reps can and should involve their class parents in organising such events
5. Encourage parents/families to attend and be involved in school events

6. Gauge feeling amongst parents regarding gifts/thank you’s to class teachers and other staff members – generally at the end of the Christmas and Summer terms - and be prepared to organise gifts on behalf of the whole class if that is what the class elects to do

7. Enjoy getting to know other parents/staff and being involved with your son’s school!
